
COUNCIL  – FEBRUARY 3, 2009 

APPOINTMENT TO THE VAUGHAN YOUTH CABINET 

Recommendation 

The City Clerk recommends: 
 
1) That Sabrina Bruno be appointed to the Vaughan Youth Cabinet; and 
 
2) That the membership be increased to 14 members and quorum increased to 8 members. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
N/A 
 
Communications Plan 
 
N/A 

Purpose 

To request that Sabrina Bruno be appointed to the Vaughan Youth Cabinet. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Sabrina Bruno was an ex-officio member on the Vaughan Youth Cabinet during her term of office 
as the Vaughan Youth City Councillor from September 2008 to January 2009.  Her term as Youth 
Councillor expired at the end of January 2009 and so did her ex-officio member status on the 
Youth Cabinet.  Council’s consideration in appointing Ms. Bruno as a member of the Youth 
Cabinet will allow her to participate in the Cabinet’s upcoming projects.  Further, it should be 
noted that Ms. Bruno was appointed Acting Co-Chair at the January 2009 meeting of the Youth 
Cabinet. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2020 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 
 
Regional Implications 
 
N/A 

Conclusion 

Sabrina Bruno’s ex-officio member status on the Vaughan Youth Cabinet expired at the end of 
January 2009.  In order for Ms. Bruno to continue as a member of the Vaughan Youth Cabinet, 
she will need to be appointed as a member by Council. 

Attachments 

None 
 



Report prepared by: 

R. Magnifico,  
Assistant City Clerk 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Abrams 
City Clerk 
 


